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Riverforks Community Update – January 2016 

 

Dear Riverforks Community Member, 

 

This past November, LHSC was pleased to host an open house at 54 Riverview Avenue 

for neighbours in the Riverforks community so they could tour through the renovated 

space that will become the home of LHSC’s Adult Eating Disorders Service and CMHA-

Middlesex  youth transitional apartments. At this point, the required capital funding for 

moving LHSC’s PEPP (Prevention & Early Intervention in Psychosis Program) to the 

facility has yet to be identified and there are some clinical practice logistics to be 

considered. 

 

LHSC is set to begin the final steps to ready the Riverview Ave site for programs and 

this includes the installation of fibre optic cable to connect the facility to LHSC’s 

information technology systems. Following a competitive bidding process, Rogers was 

the successful proponent, and they will be at the site periodically over the next month 

to install cable. Once this installation is complete, the program moves will begin in 

phases. The first move will be the transition apartments with CMHA-Middlesex 

expected to begin moving furniture into the building mid-February, and residents 

moving in as early as March 1.  If you have questions about the youth transitional 

apartments please contact Jay MacDonald,  Manager at 519-495-0746 or by email 

j.macdonald@cmhamiddlesex.ca. 

 

LHSC remains committed to being a good neighbour and I encourage you to send me 

your questions or concerns. If you do not wish to receive further updates regarding 

this facility please let us know by replying to this e-mail. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Murray Glendining  

President and CEO 

London Health Sciences Centre 
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